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May 7, 2024 

 

West Jefferson Middle School 
9449 S. Barnes Avenue 
Conifer, CO  80433  
 

Principal Halingstad, Dan and Craig, 
 

Congratulations! West Jefferson Middle School has fulfilled the requirements put 

forth by ADL Mountain States region and is now officially designated as a 

2023/2024 No Place for Hate® School! 

The entire West Jefferson Middle School community should be extremely proud of 

achieving this designation for the FIRST YEAR! An especially loud shoutout to those 

Colts on West Jefferson Middle School’s No Place for Hate Coalition – students and 

staff – who put their hearts, minds, and actions into earning this designation. 

In keeping anti-bias work as an essential tenet, West Jefferson Middle School continues 

to display that diversity, equality, equity, and inclusion are central not just to the 

education and development of our students, but in the life-long learning and growth of 

the adults in their lives, too. 

You will receive your official 2023/2024 No Place for Hate designation banner in the 

next couple of weeks. Additionally, digital images of your personalized banner and 

recognition logo will be sent to Dan so that you can share West Jefferson Middle 

School’s hard work in any physical and digital communications with the community 

(newsletters, websites, social media, etc.). You will also be receiving a Certificate of 

Designation in the mail. 

We will be certain to let you know when registration opens for the 2024/2025 program 

year. 

Along with the rest of the ADL Mountain States Team, CONGRATULATIONS on West 

Jefferson Middle School being designated a 2023/2024 No Place for Hate School! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Scott L. Levin    Dan Cohen   
Regional Director   Education Director  
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